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“Let all that you do be done in love” 

1 Corinthians 16:14 

Celebrations & Achievements 
This week our boys and girls football teams played matches midweek. Some of them 
had never played before, a big well done to both teams. Isla got ‘Player of the week’ in 
her local football team and Ishaq from Year 3 completed his book bingo card. 
 
Well done to everybody who celebrated this week! 

Tameside Active 
Sports Stars of the Week! 
 
Year 1 - Amina & Adyan 
Year 2 - Ayyub K & Leah 
Year 4 - Marcy & Shifan 
 
Well done everybody! 

BIRTHDAYS 
These are the members of our St George’s 
family who celebrated a birthday with us 
this week:  
 
Sophia, Enzo & Adyan from Reception.  
Nyla from Year 1, Ayub A & Rahmah from Year 2, Hafeez from 
Year 3, Ibrahim from Year 5, Sarah from Year 6 
and Ms Blair from Year 4! What a lot of birthdays 
this week! 
 
Congratulations! 
 
We hope you have a lovely weekend celebrating 
with your friends and family! 

LEARNING HERO 

Learning Hero certificates were 
awarded to these children for the excellent 
learning behaviours, attitudes and values they 
showed this week: 
 
Year 6 - All of Year 6 for their growth  
mindset in giving everything a go and a particular 
shout out Amelia B, Amelia K and Harry for being 
noticed by their peers for giving it their all.  
Year 5 – All of Year 5 for their fantastic  
response to worship 
Year 4 – Israt 
Year 3 - Saifan 
Year 2 - Manha 
Year 1 - All of Year 1 for their 
amazing Learning Showcase! 
Reception - Enzo 

Dear God,  
 
Help us to give generously to help other  
people around the world.  
Help us to understand how we are helping to 
achieve dignity, equality and justice.  
Amen 

Love  Compassion  Friendship  Thankfulness  Forgiveness Truthfulness  Hope 

Year 1 Learning Showcase  
Year 1 wowed all of us this morning 
with a brilliant Learning Showcase on 
‘What a day is like in Year 1’’.    
The children re-enacted their entire 
day for us, including a phonics lesson, science 
experiments and songs!  
It was so lovely to see so many parents and  
carers turn out to support the children.  

Year 6 Residential @ Hollowford Activity Centre in Derbyshire 
The children arrived on Monday and got stuck into a day of  
activities including raft building and abseiling.  
 
There was a walk up to the castle on Tuesday for the stunning 
views! The children were brilliant in taking part in the centre’s 
fantastic activities and memories were made to last a lifetime! 
 

A reminder that we finish for the Whit holidays today.  
We will re-open on Monday 10th June and we wish everyone a lovely 2 week break.  

 
Please see  www.kidscape.org.uk/advice/advice-for-parents-and-carers/cyberbullying-and-digital-

safety for advice on keeping children safe online over the holidays. 
 

Date for the diary - our school photographer will be in on Friday 14th June, a further note will be sent out on the first 
day back.    


